Roberta Pirkola

From: Cha Vang

Sent: Friday, September 02, 2016 1:25 PM
To: Roberta Pirkola

Subject: March of Dimes Raffle

The Police Department recommend approving the 60 day waiver request for the March of Dimes raffle to be held at
Clyde Iron on 9-29-2016

Officer Cha Vang

Duluth Police Department
Personnel, Training & Licensing Unit
2030 N. Arlington Ave

Duluth, MN. 55811

Email: cvang@duluthmn.gov

Phone; 218-730-5421

Fax: 218-730-5910
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